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I love that the City of Clearlake is trying to be progressive in the development of resources for our community and
youth through the advancement of sports in Lake County.  This will bring people from inside and outside Lake
County to the City of Clearlake.

As a former Lake County athlete/collegiate athlete, and now father and coach of local youth athletes, I am
continually left shaking my head at our counties lack of clean, safe, and well maintained sports resources.  Our
children deserve better.

Sports brings people together. They instill life long skills such as discipline, teamwork, and a sense of community
pride to name a few.

Thank you for bringing this project forward, it is absolutely supported by the community and surrounding
communities.

Sincerely,
Brian Hanson

Sent from my iPhone
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